

Dear Parents and Carers

Clubs - Summer Term 2024

Please complete the permission slip below for the club(s) your child is interested in attending and return to school by <u>Wednesday 24th April 2024</u> at the latest. (See letter and timetables issued by email on MONDAY 22nd April 2024 and available on school website for further details). You will be advised by a return slip on **Friday 26th April** if your child has a place confirmed in the club. If a club is oversubscribed, then it will not be possible for all those who have requested a place to take part in which case we are sorry – we hope that everyone gets at least one choice of club.

Many thanks.
Stowford School
Club:
For the attention of: (Teacher in Charge)
I give permission for my child: Class
to attend: Club.
Parent's signature and name:
Contact number while child is at club:
I give permission for my child to walk home alone/I will collect my child at 4.20 pm/They will go to Roosters After School Club *please delete as appropriate. I take responsibility for their safe journey home.
Please add below any medical needs that may affect your child whilst at the club e.g. asthma:
Club:
For the attention of: (Teacher in Charge)
I give permission for my child: Class
to attend:
Parent's signature and name:
Contact number while child is at club:
I give permission for my child to walk home alone/I will collect my child at 4.20 pm/They will go to Roosters After School Club *please delete as appropriate. I take responsibility for their safe journey home.
Please add below any medical needs that may affect your child whilst at the club e.g. asthma: